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Slr**t*r: Pr*fessor Athanasl** G. Tz*ct$m, MD

To whom it may concern

Athens 20luly 2017

With this letter I would like to confirm that the Department of Pathophysiology of the National and

Kapodistrian University of Athens, together with the Institute of Autoimmune Systemic and Neurological

Disorders, employed PCO CONVIN to organize the 6th Summer School of Immunology that took place in Porto Heli,

Greece on 22 to 26 May 20L7.

PCO CONVIN is a long standing collaborator of Department and they handled the whole process with the

upmost professionalism and efficiency. PCO CONVIN is characterized by enthusiasm for the job, their willingness

to go the extra mile to satisfy client needs and their hard work ethos. T.his is achieved by their excellent staff, who

are kind, friendly and responsible. The overall experience in cooperating with PCO CONVIN was once again very

positive and all activities and services were completed on time and were of the anticipated quality.

I personally, and on behalf of the School organizing committee, have no hesitation to recommend PCO CONVIN

as a high quality conference organizing firm.
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